
Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been a very strange week in school.  We are continuing to offer childcare for 

critical workers and have had a small but steady number of children attending over 

the week. 

If any of you have passed school, you will have seen two boxes outside; one is for 

Food bank donations and the other is for any cards of pictures the children would 

like to send to those in isolation at the moment.  

More information about free school meals vouchers is due with us on Monday. 

There is also a rainbow on the door to show that we are still thinking about our 

children, even though we can’t see them at the moment. 

Thank you for your patience with us while we try to get to grips with home learn-

ing.  You will all be receiving emails from the teachers on Monday with a planning 

grid for the week and a letter explaining how this works.  Hopefully you will have 

managed to get onto Purple Mash.  I know it was crashing at the start of the week 

because of the sheer number of people accessing it.  Home learning is as new to us 

as it is to you, so please bear with us whilst we work to improve what we are offer-

ing. 

We are still here, so any problems or concerns, please get in touch.  We will be 

phoning our families once a week, just to make sure you are all alright and see if we 

can help in any way. 

Please be safe and well. 

With very best wishes 

Carmel Mayfield 

Dear Children 

I hope you are all being ideal citizens at the moment and helping out your mums, dads and carers.  It is a very strange time at the 

minute, but I hope you are all managing to get outside each day and enjoy the lovely sunshine we have been having. 

We have closed down most of the school now and are just using Reception classroom and the Hall as well as the playground.  It 

is very quiet here most days, apart from when I can hear everyone singing Happy Birthday to You while they wash their hands. 

Have any of you been counting rainbows?  Lots of parts of the country are full of rainbow drawings which children can spot 

while they take a walk or run each day.  Are there many in Cleobury?  I also hear that there was lots of clapping and cheering last 

night for all of the NHS workers.  Well done if you took part. 

Be safe and be well. 

Mrs Mayfield 
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